
 

BOTTLE DRIVE 
Fundraiser for the Nanaimo Women’s Disc Golf League 

 

Saturday. April 23, 2022 
10:00AM to 1:00PM  

Georgia Elementary School, 625 Georgia Ave 

Drive-thru Drop-off ~ East Side Parking Lot 

Prize Draw! As a thank you for your donation, you will receive an entry ballot                              

for a special gift draw occurring at the end of the day 
 

 

Money raised from bottle donations will help us cover a portion of the costs of team shirts for our players to 
represent our city, and help us continue to grow the sport of disc golf in Nanaimo. We started as a team of 2 
players in 2020 and have been steadily growing since. We currently have 10-15 ‘regulars’ who play and 87 
interested members on our women’s Facebook community. All club activities are 100% volunteer-based and we 
are working to build an encouraging and supportive community for people of all ages and abilities to enjoy an 
incredible outdoor sport and comradery together.   
 

We appreciate your support - thank you 
 

All women are welcome to come play disc golf anytime, no experience necessary 
Find us online for more information and upcoming events 

 

Email: NanaimoDiscGolf@Gmail.com 
Website: NanaimoDGC.com 

Facebook Group: Nanaimo Women’s Disc Golf 
   


